
 
From: Foley, Dominic   
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 12:14 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: NLH - Application for the Construction and Installation of Ultra-Fast Electric Vehicle 
Charging Stations - Newfoundland Power's comments 
 
Good day,  
 
Newfoundland Power has no objection to the Board’s approval of this Application.  
 
Regards, 
 
Dominic  
 

Dominic Foley // Legal Counsel 
 
55 Kenmount Road, St. John’s, NL • A1B 3P6 
Telephone 709-737-5500, ext. 6200 • FAX (709) 737-2974 
dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 

 


